
 

 Completing the Vision: The Marquette Greenway  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Appendix D: Wage Certification Letter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 Completing the Vision: The Marquette Greenway  

 

 

 
(this page intentionally blank) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
July 7, 2021 
 
 
The Honorable Pete Buttigieg 
Office of the Secretary 
U.S. Department of Transportation  
1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 
Washington, DC 20590 
 
 
RE:  Federal Wage Rate Certification: Northwestern Indiana Regional Planning 

Commission Completing the Vision: The Marquette Greenway 
 FY 21 Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) 
 
 
Dear Secretary Buttigieg: 
 
The Northwestern Indiana Regional Planning Commission hereby certifies that it will comply 
with the requirements of subchapter IV of chapter 31 of title 40, United States Code (Federal 
wage rate requirements), as required by the FY 2021 Appropriations Act.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration of this project. Should you have any questions, 
please contact me at 219-763-6060 or twarner@nirpc.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tyson Warner, AICP 
Executive Director 

6100 Southport Road 
Portage, Indiana 46368 

(219) 763-6060 
www.nirpc.org 
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